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November 15, 1991
Letter No.: 91-104TO:  All County Welfare Directors 

All County Medi-Cal Liaisons 
All County Medi-Cal Program Specialists/Lialsons 
All MEDS Coordinators

SUBJECT: ELIMINATION OF THE MEDS LIAISON FUNCTION

Effective November 1, 1991, the Medi-Cal Eligibility Branch's Systems Unit  
will no longer be in operation. The elimination of the Systems Unit is the  
result of cuts in the Department of Health Services (DHS) operating budget  
required because of California's budget deficit.
Previously, the Systems Unit staff performed the MEDS liaison function  
between State, county, federal and private entities. If your county  
experiences a MEDS problem related to a specific state programming error  
(example: no EW 15 transactions will work on a given day), please call the  
MEDS Hotline at (916) 654-0341.

Sincerely,

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY 

Frank S. Martucci, Chief 
Medi-Cal Eligibility Branch


